12/12/22, 1:58 PM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - info re approved copy on marine zone

S
g — DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
——

~——

info re approved copy on marine zone
1 message

Ambrosio Dela Roca <sjom@sbcglobal.net> Mon, Dec 12, 2022 at 1:49 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Amazon <sjom@sbcglobal.net>

To: Lormelyn E. Claudio
Regional Executive Director
thru: Survey and Mapping Division

From Ambrosio Dela Roca
Present Address: 1101 Dolce Fort Bonifacio
Global City, Taguig 1634

MAM,

This is a follow-up request letter dated December 05, 2022
regarding a property located at Bubog , San Jose, Occidental
Mindoro a marine zone which | have applied sometime July 1985-
May1986 or any current year. Apparently i lost my copy when i left
the Phil. to USA. This marine zone application is adjacent to my
sister's property (Nancy P. Dela Roca) 754 SgM with same location
at Bubog, San Jose Occ. Mdo. Below is an
information about my sister's property lot which i believe might be
helpful:

Nancy Dela Roca
lot block no: 1714-FLA-2583

This request is for my personal record or anything that it may intent.
Sincerely,

Ambrosio Dela Roca
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